EXHigy

Hannah Elliott ggj\

From: Rod Bachmeier <pony2poor@yahoo.com>

Sent: Friday, May 3, 2024 11:51 AM '
N CROOK COUNTY
Subject: $ General MAY 03 2024

PLANNING DEPT

I have lived up here 34 years and | honestly do not believe the Dollar General store is appropriate for up
here. And | do not want home value to go down. | do not want the extra traffic up here over it. | have 2
houses that it would affect if you put in that crappie store. Besides that we have a Dollar Tree we're
good.l think the planning department should be more interested on working getting a second escape
route for a fire . What is 5 miles to town if people can't drive that extra 5 miles they don't need to go
shopping. So my answer is a big giant no on Dollar General store up here.

Camie Bachmeier ,5630 SE Riordan rd and 9597 SE Banta ln
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